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As an active wildlife rescuer I am very concerned about the proposed bill. I do not support it, as 
our wildlife needs more protection, not less. Habitats for our wildlife reduces constantly via more 

and more land clearing and development. More forests need to be protected, not less. Please do 
not pass that bill.  

Jens Krause 


